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Due to increased demands on our hospitality 
team and staff shortages during our very busy 
Michaelmas term, we need to reduce the 
frequency of our Sunday lunches after Chapel 
service.  
We do apologise for any disappointment caused. 
We will however, retain the below lunches and hope that you can join 
us for one of the below dates instead:  
14 November: Remembrance Sunday  
28 November: Guest Speaker, Reverend Dr Alan McCormack 
12 December: Family Carol Service and Christmas Lunch  
Please do let the Member Events team know if you wish to book for 
any of the above dates. 
Many thanks for your understanding. 

 
For costs and a reservation, please contact 

memberevents@lincolnsinn.org.uk. 
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For further information visit: www.lincolnsinn.org.uk/about-us/chapel/ 
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